## **NORTH WEST**

Our November planning meeting was a great success and we now have a very comprehensive and wide ranging programme for 2018, as well as the usual suspects we have several new events lined up including a visit to an Ice Cream Van manufacturer, Clay Pigeon Shooting and a Run to a Vineyard to look forward to.

The Christmas Dinner at the Waggon and Horses, Manchester Road, Eaton. CW12 2JD on the 12<sup>th</sup> December, has proved to be very popular but we may be able to squeeze in a few more. For copies of the Menu please contact John Hunt hunt07@btinternet.com.

To kick start the New Year we have a quiz night on the 16<sup>th</sup> January organised by Malcolm and June Hague, at the Waggon Horses, starting at 8:00pm. Another date for your diary is the 10<sup>th</sup> February 2018 when we will be running a road rally training day at Marthall Village Hall.

For more information please contact the Area Organiser, John Hunt by email <a href="https://hunt07@btinternet.com">hunt07@btinternet.com</a> or phone 01782 516275 before 9:00pm please.